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In recent weeks, Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) police have been 
turning back pedestrians attempting to access Fremont Central Park 
from the Gomes neighborhood, by a trail crossing the UPRR tracks 
east of Central Park.  To ensure pedestrian safety during BART 
construction, the trail will be fenced within a few weeks to close 
pedestrian access.   
 
While the trail crossing the tracks is a popular way to access Central 
Park, it is not an authorized entry and poses a potential hazard to 
public safety – especially during the current construction activity.  The 
City of Fremont is working with UPRR to install a permanent, at-grade 
crossing that will allow residents to cross the UPRR tracks to Central 
Park safely as early as summer 2011.   
 
If you have questions regarding these activities, please contact BART’s 
project information line at (510) 476-3900, or email at 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov or visit our Community Relations 
Field office located at 1320 Stevenson Boulevard in Fremont Central 
Park, Monday – Friday 8 am to 5 pm.  You may also contact the City 
of Fremont at (510) 494-4796.   

 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Closure of trail across the Union Pacific 
Railroad into Central Park 

Estimated Start Date  

Week of November 15, 2010 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7pm  
Monday through Friday 

Saturday work as necessary 

Lake Elizabeth Work Hours 

7 am to 10 pm 
Monday through Friday 

8 am to 6 pm – Saturday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 

Construction Notification #23 
 

UPRR Crossing through Central Park  
No Longer Available 
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